
Dear District 5 Residents, 

I'm thrilled to share the incredible success of the Beautify Cabazon event held last Saturday, 
September 30th. It was a day filled with community spirit and meaningful change!  

Over 150 residents from Cabazon and nearby communities joined together in our cleanup 
efforts, showing the true power of community collaboration. Together, we achieved something 
amazing!  More than 20 tons of trash were removed, leaving behind a cleaner, more beautiful 
neighborhood for us all to enjoy. The transformation is truly remarkable, and it's all thanks to 
YOU and every neighbor and friend who dedicated their time and effort. 
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A special shoutout and thank you to our generous sponsors IEHP, CR&R, Raising Cane's, 
Starbucks, Target, Walmart, Sherwin-Williams, Mana Donuts, and Home Depot. Your support 
played a huge role in making this vision a reality, contributing to the beautification and 
betterment of Cabazon. Your commitment to our community shines bright! 
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This success is just the beginning. Let's continue to unite, support, and take pride in our 
community, ensuring Cabazon and the rest of District 5 flourish. Together, we can make every 
corner of our community a beacon of beauty, unity, and shared triumph! 
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Thank you once again for making Beautify Cabazon a day to remember. Let’s keep the 
momentum going – see you at the next event! 
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Yxstian Gutierrez 
County Supervisor 

  

 


